38 Rathdown Avenue,

Terenure,

Dublin 6W.

Kate.meenan@ucdconnect.ie
0833498464
09/02/18
Human Resources,
Byrne Wallace,

88 Harcourt Street, 
Dublin 2. 
Dear Sir/Madame,



By way of introduction, my name is Kate Meenan and I am writing to apply for the Summer Intern Programme in your Law firm. I am currently in my final year of my undergraduate degree being Business and Commerce International at University College Dublin (UCD). Last year, I studied at Kedge Business School, Bordeaux as a part of the UCD Study Abroad Programme
I am applying for the Summer Intern Programme in Byrne Wallace as it is one of Ireland’s preeminent corporate law firms. It is world-renowned for excellence in a broad spectrum of legal services, stemming from its community of hard-working and intelligent employees. 
I am certain that, my attention to detail in every task I perform, my good judgement in difficult situations and my excellent interpersonal skills, will allow me to become a successful solicitor. I enjoy working out of my comfort zone which I feel is required to practise law. As a friendly, dedicated, organised and outgoing person, I would fit in well as your firm promotes a real sense of teamwork. 

Last summer, I completed internships with Eugene F. Collins Solicitors and KPMG. I learned the various characteristics required to be successful in a professional environment including hard-work, resilience and commitment. In particular, my experience with Eugene F. Collins Solicitors proved to be very successful. I completed a rotation in both Dispute Resolutions and Private Client. This gave me the opportunity to experience and witness the hard work and dedication of a Solicitor. In addition to this, the professional insight I gained into Law gave me an even greater interest to pursue it as a career. I believe, this experience coupled with my personal and academic experiences have given me an understanding of the commitment needed for an internship programme.
I believe a Summer Internship with your firm would enable me to apply my practical skills and knowledge within a fast-paced and dynamic environment.  I know the experience gained with you would be an invaluable asset in my career path and believe I have all the skills necessary to do a good job. I would greatly appreciate the opportunity to spend the summer working in your organisation, and feel that I have the abilities and determination to become a valued member of such a team.

I would be grateful if you could consider my application, and look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Kate Meenan
